GTT: Notice of the Tax Department of Phu Yen Province on allowing the Corporation to continue using invoices
On 07/04/2017, Thuan Thao Corporation announced the notice of the Tax Department of Phu Yen Province on allowing the Corporation to continue using invoices as follows:

Reason: the Corporation sold goods and gave invoices to customers according to the application of the Corporation for granting retail invoices. Revenue was VND 115,275,794 and the Corporation paid 18% of revenue on these retail invoices as tax to the State’s budget.

Since 05/04/2017, Thuan Thao Corporation had reserved the right to use invoices numbered from 0014268 to 0014282 to give to customers according to the application. 
